
PTO meeting, virtual
Wed, June 5, 2024, 7pm
31 parents + Mr. Irwin

● Community Builder - something you’re looking forward to during the summer
○ Travel: Jamaica, National Parks, Beach, etc.

● Principal's Report
○ Mr. Irwin shared important dates for upcoming events.

● PTO membership is ending at 80. The membership form for next year is now open.

● Treasurer’s Report
○ We spent a little over $2,500 for teacher staff appreciation weeks.
○ We have $550 Amazon gift cards left for next year.

● Past events were reviewed
○ It was noted that we have supported many middle school events, but not many

high school specific events. Perhaps we can strengthen that support next year.

● Open Forum for incoming 6th grade families
○ Parents asked questions about transportation and carpools; uniform

requirements; computer needs.
○ Mr. Irwin and current parents responded.

● June 6: CPA Executive Board Meeting, Virtual at 6pm


